
Hi. My name is Diane Presti.  I have lived in Austin since 1992, and in my home in Travis Heights since 2003.  I have spent 
the last year on the SRCC Executive Committee as a co-coordinator for Area 1. Before deciding to stay at home with my 
young son, I worked for two years as a middle school English teacher for AISD.  Before that I worked as a lawyer for various 
firms in Austin.  I am still a licensed attorney, although I don’t currently practice. 
 
I have learned so much in the past year from Tune, Gretchen and the other officers —past and present— and the Executive 
Committee members. I hope to use this experience in the next year to do whatever I can in service of this neighborhood.  Thank 
you for your consideration. 
 


